
From:   Kim Uong   

To:   Behnam Ghaffari   
Date:   August 26, 2014

Subject:   FCC File No. 0148-EX-ML-2014
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

Attached is an explanation of why we are requesting a modification of KC2XAJ


